September 10, 1992

Meeting of the Council of the Five College Learning in
Retirement Program with Barbara Southworth, the Presi-
dent presiding. Present: Lieson, Ungar, McAfee, Wisneski,
Beal, Keppler, Gibson, Keating, Quint, Goodwin, Greenberg.

Copies of the minutes for the August 18th Council meeting
were distributed. There was a brief discussion of the itenm
in the minutes referring to the use of "private com-
mercial space". The reason for the motion passed (Aug 18)
was clarified and all agreed that the organization is best
served by using space on the Five College campuses. The

sec¥ptary"s report was approved.

Bill Lieson noted that a treasurer's report was not ready
at this time and that he and Ann Keppler, the new treasurer,
and Lucy Greenberg would be working together on a report
following the day's council meeting.

Ellen Goodwin volunteered to pursue the matter of folding
chairs for the office to be available for Council meetings.
She suggested the possibility of piggy-backing on an order
for chairs with the Priends of the Jones Library System.
The Council is thinking,in terms of a dozen chairs.

There was a general discussion of plans for a Council
retreat in mid-January. Bill Lieson is beginning to co-
ordinate plans. The President urges Council members to
present to Bill in writing any suggestions about format,
location, timing, etc.

Lucy McAfee will be in contact with the Fine Arts Center
about volunteer greeters for the Center programs. She will
discuss with them the possibility of a training session
for greeters.

There was no further business and a motion to adjourn
was made and seconded.



